CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPFINES
HONOLULU

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

This certificate is presented to

Tt 5 (Grill and DBar

in recognition for participating in the Filipino Food Week on 9-15 June 2019,

Given this 5% day of June 2019 in
Cupola Gallery, Honolulu Design Center




